
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING IS HEREBY GIVEN: 
 

THE BOARDMAN CITY COUNCIL WILL CONDUCT  
A PUBLIC HEARING IN ACCORDANCE WITH ORS 221.725  

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2022 
7:00PM 

CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS  
 

This hearing is to receive public comment concerning a request to sell surplus property 
located at 300 NE Front Street, Map 4N 25 09DB, tax lot 4600, to be replated as 
Parcel 1 of the 2nd BMCC Replat, located at the corner of NE Front Street and NE 2nd 
Street.  The property is zoned Commercial Highway Sub District.  The City Council has 
determined that it is reasonable to sell this property to increase local business opportunities. 
 
The registered voters and public of the city of Boardman are invited to appear at the hearing 
and be heard on the above-mentioned question. 
 
       (s) Karen Pettigrew 
            City Manager 
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